
ST MATTHEW’S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Friday Newsletter No. 28  
4th May 2018 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Executive 
Headteacher: 
Mr C Cole 
Head of School: 
Miss C Richardson 
Deputy Head of 
School: 
Miss L Barr 

St Matthew’s CE Primary 
School 
High Street 
Yiewsley 
Middlesex 
UB7 7QJ 
 
Tel: 01895 442724 
Fax: 01895 438370 
 
Email:  
stmatthews@ 
fraysacademytrust.org 
 
Website: 
www.st-matthews. 
hillingdon.sch.uk 
 
Twitter: 
@StMatthews1 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
MAY 

Monday 7th  School closed – May Day 
Tuesday 8th  Millers Ark Farm in school; Yr3 trip to 

HOAC 
Friday 11th  ‘I am Silent’ sponsor money due in 

today; 2.50pm 3NM Class worship 
Monday 14th  KS2 SATs week 
Tuesday 15th  Hearing & Vision checks for Reception  
Thursday 17th  Hearing & Vision checks for Reception; 

5JP class worship 
Friday 18th  Royal Wedding Celebrations  
Monday 21st  Yr 5 Victorian Day in school;  
  Yr 4 camping overnight at Laurel Lane; 

2pm Parents Utd meeting 
Thursday 24th  Science day 

Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June 
HALF TERM 

JUNE 
Wednesday 6th French Day; Year 6 Trust rounders 

competition 
 

 
 

 
 

 

MENU 
The menu for the week 
commencing Monday 7th 
May is Week 1 of the new 
Summer Term menu. 

 

                         THOUGHT OF THE WEEK….. 
This week the children have been thinking about forgiveness and 
new starts.  
Have you ever fallen out with a friend? Have they said sorry but you 
didn’t want to listen to them? Well, in the Bible we read about the 
ultimate forgiveness of Jesus. Peter denied that he was a disciple of 
Jesus, not once but three times. Afterwards, he wept and felt so 
ashamed at what he had done.  
But Jesus was not angry with Peter. In fact, His love was so perfect 
that He chose to use Peter for great things even though Peter denied 
Him! Peter became a great man of God who shared the Gospel with 
many people and he even wrote some of the books in the Bible. 
 
“Dear God, thank You for sending Jesus to die on the cross so 
that we can have our sins forgiven. Thank You for forgiving my 
sins and help me to forgive others. Amen.”  
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MERIT AND ATTENDANCE AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following children who were presented with Merit Awards this week: 

RKT   Chloe   RMM Rishi 
1TH Evangeline 1RD  Dominik 
2RF Alexis  2RH Georgi 
3EC Ayush  3NM  Nithila 
4CP  Wayne  4SB Giulia 
5JP  Amber  5MN   Mohit  
6LB Callum  6ES Arjun 

A huge ‘well done’ to RKT and 6LB, who shared the Attendance Award last week with a perfect 100% 
attendance. 4CP were just behind with a superb 99.7%. 4CP have just had their non-uniform day for 
being last term’s winners – who will get the award this term? 
 
Three classes share the Punctuality award, 3EC, 3NM and 4CP, as every child arrived punctually. Well 
done to all those pupils and families – it makes a real difference.  
 

 

AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS  
Just a reminder that after school clubs finish 
at 4.15pm. It would be appreciated if you 
could be ready to collect your child at 4.15pm 
as the teachers/coaches often have to go 
straight into meetings. Thank you 
  

 
 

SUMMER TERM DATES 2018 
Term Starts: Monday 16th April 

Half Term: Mon 28th May – Fri 1st June 
Term Ends: Fri 20th July 

 
 

 
KS1 CLASS WORSHIPS 

These start at 9am in the KS2 hall 
Friday 8th June – 1RD 

Friday 15th June – 2RH 
Friday 29th June – 2RF 
Friday 6th July – 1TH 

 
KS2 CLASS WORSHIPS  

Gates will open at 2.40pm for a 2.50pm start 
in KS2 hall 

Friday 11th May – 3NM 
Thursday 17th May – 5JP 

Friday 8th June – 4SB 
Friday 22nd June – 5MN 

Friday 2nd July – 3EC 

 
 

 
On Friday 18th May, everyone in St Matthew’s 
School will be celebrating the Royal Wedding 
of Prince Harry and Meghan Markle. There 
will be a street party at lunchtime (menu will 
include sandwiches, pizza, carrot & cucumber 
sticks, iced sponge cake with Royal sprinkles) 
with various events throughout the day, 
including dress designing and quizzes.  
Pupils can come into school wearing red, 
white & blue or Prince/Princess costumes on 
the day 
 

 
 

LOST PROPERTY 
Please see Mrs Wilson at the office if your 
child has lost an item of clothing or property. 
Please can we remind you that everything in 
school should be named.  

 

Thank you to all the parents who have 
already met with the class teacher either at 
Open Evening or another time. Please make 
an appointment as soon as possible if you 
have not yet done so. 

 



 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 


